
November 20 2024_Copy of EMAIL sent to 2025 Prom Parents/Caregivers list

Bcc: 2025 Parent/Caregiver Mail List (Note: This is only parents/caregivers who have emailed bssgradinfo@gmail.com and asked
"Please add me to your email list")
Bcc: BSS Administration
Bcc: BSS Office Staff
–

Good Afternoon Prom Parents/Caregivers,

Attached are the last weeks Meeting Meetings.

Actions for Parents/Caregivers:

● PAY GRAD FEES: Please sign into SchoolCash Online to pay Prom fees.
○ These fees, paid early, help the Prom Committees book the venue and put down

deposits on food, entertainment....
○ Please call or stop in at the School office if you need to discuss payment options

● DO YOU WANT TO JOIN A COMMITTEE AND HELP PLAN THE DETAILS OF PROM?
○ Breakout Prom Committee working groups meet and discuss the details and

specifics of prom (for their area) -- the Leads then come back to the group and
report details, give a status, reach out for anything.....

○ See the attached poster and Committees below. Please email
bssgradinfo@gmail.com if you would like to be put in contact with one of the
Committee Leads to join their working group.

The next LEADS ONLY (names above in blue) meeting is: December 11th @ 6:30 in the BSS
Learning Commons (library). Minutes from that meeting will be shared and posted on the
school website.

Thanks,

Karri
--
BSS 2025 Grad Parent/Caregiver Committee
Stay Connected & Informed:
BSS Grad Parent/Caregiver Website
BSS Website

https://qualicum.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/students/graduation/gradparents/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/Pages/default.aspx/#/=



